
Aquatennial Torchlight Parade Canceled Due to Severe Weather Forecast
Due to the projected likelihood of severe weather—including thunderstorms, strong winds, and potential flash flooding—the Aquatennial Torchlight Parade scheduled for tonight, Wednesday, July 23 at 7:30 p.m. has been canceled.
This decision follows extensive exploration of all viable alternatives. It was made in close consultation with local weather experts who have been monitoring conditions closely. 
The safety and well-being of our participants, spectators, volunteers, and staff remain our highest priority.
We are deeply grateful for the time, effort, and enthusiasm of all those involved in bringing this beloved tradition to life, and we share in the disappointment of this outcome.
Thank you for your understanding and continued support of the Minneapolis Aquatennial.



